
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 6/25/2013 4:37:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: SED PSEP Plan 

Laura, 

I just got this posted: June 2013: Summary of SED Plan for Quality Assurance of PG&E's PSEP on the CPUC 
Gas page http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUG/safety/Pipeline/. 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-maii: eiizaveta.maiashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0270547 
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